From: Tony Khoury

Sent: Wednesday, 23 August 2017 4:41 PM

To: Portfolio Committee 6

Cc:

Subject: RE: 'Energy from waste' technology - Transcript and questions on notice - 17 August
2017

Attachments: 20170823171547650.pdf

Importance: High

Hi Kate

Please see the attached marked up copy.
For purposes of clarification,
e P 2-two changes marked up
e P 3-two changes marked up
e P 3-answer to question on notice. “We are not aware that RMS has an acceptable recycled content material
list for road base. Any such question should be put to the Engineering Staff at the RMS.”
e P 6-If we are required to provide more details on the Hexham Bridge accident, please let us know
e P 8-if we are required to appear before the Inquiry again to discuss ‘rogue sites’ we would be happy to do so
providing it was ‘in-confidence’
e P 10— marked up change
e P 11- if we are required to appear before the Inquiry again, to discuss any of the issues raised, we would be
happy to do so providing it was ‘in-confidence’

Thanks & best regards,

Tony Rlroury

Executive Director

Waste Contractors & Recyclers Association of NSW
Suite 2, First Floor, 12-16 Daniel Street, Wetherill Park
Please send all postal mail to-:

PO Box 6643 Wetherill Park BC NSW 2164

WCRA - celebrating 69 years of service to the waste industry in NSW

The information contained in this E mail and any attachments is of a confidential nature and purely intended for the use of the addressee only.
Please observe proper business protocols in the use and/or distribution of all of this information.

If there are any problems with any aspect of this E mail and/or attachments please advise me at the Waste Contractors & Recyclers Association of NSW on 02 9604
7206.





